From: Alex Ferguson

To: Allen, William
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Best Guess Date
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 6:19:17 AM

Morning Chris,

The shielding assessment, categorising the nuclides in accordance with energy bands, is due to be
issued mid-June — but we then will need to incorporate this into the SARP in terms of nuclide limits
etc, so the end of July is a reasonable assumption!

Kind regards,

Alex

From: Allen, William <William.Allen@nrc.gov>
Sent: 17 May 2019 00:37

To: Alex Ferguson <alex.ferguson@croftltd.com>
Subject: Best Guess Date

Alex,

Congress recently passed a law which is intended to improve the NRC's timeliness in
completing reviews, and | may have to issue you a letter identifying a date for issuing an
amended certificate that differs from whatever was written in the original letter accepting the
amendment for review. The last time we communicated about your RAI response
submittal, you indicated that you would provide the response around the end of July.
Should I assume that you'll provide the RAI response by 7/31? Please confirm or correct
by COB Monday (5/20).

Thanks, Chris

Croft Associates Ltd

Building F4 Culham Science Centre
Culham, Abingdon. Oxfordshire OX14 3DB.
Tel: 01865 407740 Fax: 01865 407449
Company No 1698337.
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